
Change in Outpatient Clinic Days for Obstetrics and Gynecology 

 

Due to the retirement of a physician, OB/GYN outpatient clinic days will be changed. 

We have been open Monday through Friday, but will be closed on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays starting October 2, 2023. 

 

We will, however, continue to provide emergency care to expectant mothers who come 

to our OB/GYN outpatient clinic.  

 

 Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

AM ○ Surgery ○ Surgery ○ 

PM ○ Surgery ○ Surgery ○ 

 


